
Dear Editor, 

 

We submit an invited review titled "Associations between nonalcoholic 

fatty liver disease and ischemic stroke" for consideration for publication in 

World Journal of Gastroenterology. The review has not been published before 

and is not under consideration for publication elsewhere. The invited 

manuscript ID is 00036318. The paper has been edited by a native English 

speaker. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Konstantinos Tziomalos, MD, PhD 

Assistant Professor of Internal Medicine 

Medical School, Aristotle University of Thessaloniki 


